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Medicaid Division 

CCO Operations Unit 

Date: January 16, 2025 

To: Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 

From: David Inbody, CCO Operations director 

Subject: Due date extension for 2025 Patient-Centered Primary Care Home (PCPCH) 

report 

This communication is to notify CCOs about the due date extension for the Contract Year 

2025 deliverables listed below. 

Contract Deliverable 
Original 

Due Date 

New Due 

Date 
Notes 

Ex. B, Pt. 4, Sec. 6, Para. b 

Annual Report with facility-level 

data about all Members 

assigned to PCPCH Provider 

1/30/2025 TBD The new due date will be 

at least 90 days from 

when OHA provides 

CCOs with the evaluation 

criteria and survey link to 

submit this report.  

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO 

Contracts Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide 

to our members. 
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